aroginll apinll aylgoll anhidl aigll
Federal Authority For Government Human Resources ~

Circular No. (11) for 2021
On Eid Al Adha Holidays for 1442 AH

To: all ministries and federal entities

The Federal Authority for Government Human Resources (FAHR) would like to send you kind
regards on the occasion of the upcoming Eid al-Fitr, wishing you all the success in your
endeavors.

According to the agenda of public holidays approved by the Cabinet Resolution No (23/16) for
2020 for public and private sectors, the Authority has the pleasure to announce tg ﬁumﬁtrles
and federal entities that the blessed Eid Al Adha holiday for this year, vg&@e)ﬁo dal-
Hijjah, corresponding to Monday, July 19, 2021, to 12 Dhu al- klmeﬁ 2 Aﬁﬁqm&pon\qmg
to Thursday, July 22, 2021. Normal working hourOV\gll‘réwh\Qon Su%(iaygdjﬁ % \ K
\
On this blessed occasion, it is OU{?illlg%ureb ?o @(xngj?ﬁu?ate ével‘b%nt Hg\tlrgﬁ‘r%ss Shelkh
Khalifa bin Zayed Al @”I“Fl% Q@t‘s elkh 0 ed \qaa%ﬁ% Al Maktoum, Vice-
President an(iPﬂma nlste gft\ % IeM‘f Dub H%‘nghnﬁgﬁ’i’akh Mohamed bin
ZayedtQ\b.Nﬁ yan, war* Srl e of abu hab(\qml eput é@(m&ﬁe Commander of the UAE
Med F?E@s ‘§‘nd Thwﬂﬁ sagwtﬁep uprq@q’aéouncn Members and Rulers of the

sz&@s Wlsr%ngdﬂgm all ‘J:@gpn% s, he&l Brosperity.

Congratg@gdh‘gre alaopgxﬁ‘ﬂaed to the people of the UAE and the Arab and Islamic countries.
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ThanN%a for your cooperation Issued on: July 11, 2021

The Federal Authority for Government Human Resources



